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HR

From: pferris@uoregon.edu
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2014 5:45 PM
To: HR
Subject: UO-JobLink  Posting - Approval Required

March 24, 2014, 5:44 pm 
 
Dear Barbara: 
 
Thank you for submitting your new "OPB and EarthFix seek Multimedia Journalist" job posting with UO 
JobLink. Your posting is currently being reviewed, and a confirmation email will be sent to your Primary 
Contact upon approval (within 2 business days). Until your posting is approved, you may review and make 
changes as necessary. If you require approval sooner, please contact us and we will attempt to expedite your 
request depending upon system volume.  
 
You have elected to receive resumes via: other. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions. Thank you for recruiting UO students! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pat Ferris 
Employment Services Specialist 
University of Oregon Career Center 
pferris@uoregon.edu  
541.346.3214 
http://career.uoregon.edu 
 
 


